OF THE ARMENIAN CHURCH OF AMERICA, 630 SECOND AVENUE, NEW YORK, N. Y. 10016 212 686-0710

RCHBISHOP TORKOM MANOOGIAN, PRIMATE

April 15, 1982

TO: The Reverend Clergy and Parish Council Chairmen
of Canadian Parishes

SUBJECT: Armenian Church of North York, Toronto, Canada

We are certain that you are aware by this time of the
decision of the Primate and Diocesan Council to dissolve
the Holy Cross parish of Toronto, Canada as of February 21,
1982 .

In order to serve the needs of our faithful in
Toronto, plans were immediately made to organize another
parish called the Armenian Church of North York.

The Primate assigned a Spiritual Administrator,
Deacon Krikor Zemroutian, and a new parish council. Mr.
Onnig Torosian is the Chairman of the Parish Council.

It is the wish of the Primate and Diocesan Council
that the Armenian Church of North York be identified as a
sister parish and be accorded the assistance and cooperation
necessary.

Respectfully,

i A

Frank Avakian Stoneson
Executive Director




